
IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING 
THE YACHT CLUB POOL GATE AND  

KEYCARDS # 344 THRU 350. 
 

On Monday, May 17, 2021 a problem was discovered with 
the circuit board for the Yacht Club pool gate and the east 
door to the Yacht Club.  As such, any keycard 
programmed on or after May 14, 2021 will not open these 
2 doors until the circuit board is replaced.  

 

WHAT DOES THIS MEAN FOR MEMBERS? 

If your keycard was issued on or after May 17, 2021 - it 
will not open the pool gate.  Office records indicate 
keycards # 344 thru 350 were issued during the above 
time frame.   

If you have a keycard with one of those numbers, in order 
to access the pool area, you will need to enter thru the 
front door of the Yacht Club and then thru restrooms.  

We apologize for any inconvenience. 

 

Camelot office staff and Camelot Board of Directors 



 


